
It’s hard to believe that we’re almost at the end of Spring Term.  The Summer Term will bring with it some great 

clubs and trips for Wilmslow Prep Pupils. 

 

As you will know, when we return after Easter the children will be able to wear their summer uniform—shorts and 

short sleeved shirts for the boys; summer dresses and cardigans for the girls.  There is still a large supply of good 

quality second hand uniform available so do please contact your Form Rep if you would like to make an appoint-

ment to stock up. 

 

Next term we’re pleased to introduce some new clubs, as well as welcome back some old favourites.  We are start-

ing a lunchtime Spanish Club for Forms 1 to 6 and a Fashion Design Club for Forms 5&6.  In addition whilst Kin-

dergarten will still enjoy Football on a Thursday afternoon, we are welcoming back Steve Flanagan, who will be 

running Tennis Club for Forms 1&2. 

 

Trips next term include the Otter and Owl Sanctuary (F1&2), Eyam (F5) and Blaze Farm (EY).  In addition the 

Parents’ Committee are already planning their Summer Fair and the School Council are working on a fantastic In-

ternational Day alongside a Junior Enterprise Fair and a Macmillan Coffee Morning. 
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Newsletter  
Summer Term Preview 

Congratulations to Lauren, Maddie, Freya W, Becca, 

Scarlett, Amal, Laura and Zara, who were this week’s 

stars.  Well done for all of your hard work! 

Stars of the Week Netball Reports 
U10 Report by Issie 

On Wednesday, 26th March, we played Terra Nova in 

our Sports Hall.  In the first quarter Kristie scored an 

amazing goal.  In the second quarter, Freya W scored.  

The final score was 2-10 to Terra Nova.  Well done to 

Freya W for being picked as Player of the Match and 

well done to everyone who played.  Thank you to Miss 

McBride for umpiring us. 

 

U11 Report by Grace 

On Wednesday, 26th March, WPS played a netball 

match against Terra Nova.  In the first quarter we scored 

a few goals and they also scored a couple.  In the next 

quarter there was some great passing straight into the 

goal.  Overall we won 12-4.  Well done to everyone who 

played and thank you to Miss McBride and Mrs Broome 

for umpiring. 



What’s On Next Week? 

Monday 31st 

12.35 pm No F5&6 Sports Club 

3.30—4.15pm No F1&2 Library Club 

4-5pm No F5&6 Sports Club 
  

Tuesday 1st 

8am No F4 Prep Club 

8.10am F5 Prep Club 

12.35pm F4-6 Recorders 

2.30pm-3pm Kg & Rec Stretch and Grow 

3.30-4.30pm No F1 & 2 Sports Club 

4-5pm No F3-6 Orchestra 
  

Wednesday 2nd 

12.35pm Chamber Choir 

12.40pm No Chess Club 

2.30-3pm No Kg Ballet 

2pm House Hockey Competition (Sp H) 

4-4.30pm No F1&2 Street Dance 
  

Thursday 3rd 

12.35pm No Rec-F2 Puzzle Club 

12.35pm No Friday Fiddlers 

4-5pm Maths Club 

  

Friday 4th  

10.40am No F3-6 Library Club 

12.35pm No School Council 

10.40am No F3 & 4 Sports Club 

Term finishes at the usual time. No after school clubs. 

Toast will run as usual. 

3.30-4.15pm Rec—F2 Football 

4.15-5pm F3-6 Football 

Infant & Junior House Music Competition 

2.30pm Early Years’ Easter Parade 

Brainteaser of the Week 
 
 

Did you know that only female wasps 

sting. 

What else stings?   

PE Kit 
Please could all F5&6 pupils make sure that they have their 

shin pads and a fitted mouthguard with them in School. May 

we also ask that both trainers and laces are plain white.  

Happy Birthday to . . . 
 

Georgia in F3 who was 8 on Monday 

Lilia in F2, who was 7 yesterday 

Merits and Courtesies 
Gold Merit  

F2 Sophie, Rosa, Amelie, Ava 

2nd Bronze Merit  

F5 Freya W, Charlotte, Alison, Georgina 

Silver Courtesy  

Rec Scarlett, Sophia, Zara, William, Johanna,  

 Aston 

F1 Laura 

Bronze Courtesy  

F5 Heidi, Alison, Emily, Lydia, Freya B,  

 Georgina 

  

Silver Merit  

F5 Lydia, Ella, Esme 

Rec Aston, Jessica, Ophelia, William 

F2 Amal 

F3 Vanessa, Poppy 

F3 Vanessa, Amelia 

F1 Katie, Maryam 

School Security 
As you know, we work very hard to ensure that WPS is a safe 

environment for our pupils.  With this in mind, please can you 

make sure that you do not hold the front door of the School 

open to anyone not known to you.  Visitors should ring the bell 

and sign in so that we know who is in the building at all times.  

Thank you for your co-operation. 

House Music Festival 
Our annual House Music Festival is taking place next Tuesday.  

A timetable for this event will be sent to you via Parentmail 

this evening and you are more than welcome to come and 

watch.  This event will last most of the day so please feel free 

to pop and watch the group that your child will be performing 

in.   

Big Breakfast 
We’re really looking forward to the Parents’ Committee Big 

Breakfast, which is taking place next Friday, 4th April.  Please 

support the Silent Auction by bidding on one of the fantastic 

items on offer.  The form can be returned to the green box in 

the Entrance Hall next week. 


